March 6, 2016

Ellen B. Donato, CESO II1

Director IV

Departiment of Education C.AR.

Wangal, La Trinidad
Benguet

Dear Dr. Donato:

Greetings!

Saint Louis University
Institute for Inclusive Education Foundation, Inc.
Decaestecker Building, Claro M. Recto Street, Saint Joseph Village
2600 Baguio City
Tel. No. (074) 442 - 3779
email: naasdem@gmail.com

Thank you for your information and dissemination of our seminar-workshop on Inclusive Education for
school heads/principals. 1t is just so disheartening that the schedule seem not to allow most of the target
participants to attend. As to date, no confirmation of participation was received by us. We understand
that the school year is about to end and it requires more attention from school leaders. With this
circumstances, it is with regret that we call for postponement of the seminar-workshop. Rest assured, the

seminar-workshop will be pursued this year and we shall work for a better schedule to accommodate our
school principals/heads.

This is therefore a request for the Department to disseminate the postponement until further notice of the
above mentioned seminar-workshop originally slated for March 14-16, 2016 at Sta. Catalina Spirituality

Center, Marcos Highway, Baguio City.

Your time and efforts are deeply appreciated.

Sincerely yours,
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NAASDEMATTENAERE

Executive Director

o Republic of the Philippines

{ v DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION

K lg ! CORDILLERA ADMINISTRATIVE REGION
- Wangal, La Trinidad, Benguet

March 8, 2016

To: The Schools Division Superintendents
All Divisions

For information and dissemination.
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ELLEN B. DONATO, Ed. D, CESO Il
Regional Director

CLMD/EMG/cfm




